
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
6 November 2003  
 
 
 
The Manager 
Company Announcements Office 
Australian Stock Exchange Limited 
Level 3 
20 Bridge Street 
SYDNEY   NSW  2000 
 
 
 
Dear Sir 
 
WESFARMERS LIMITED – NOTICE OF GENERAL MEETING 
 
Following is a copy of notice of general meeting and accompanying documents to be sent to 
shareholders today relating to the proposed capital return of $2.50 per share.  Please note that this 
general meeting will now be held on 5 December 2003 and not 8 December 2003 as previously 
advised. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
L J KENYON 
COMPANY SECRETARY 
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